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From: Wayne Ready [mailto:bolymk4@outlook.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 11:12 PM 

To: jlakatos@andrewjlakatos.com 

Cc: twhitehead@hamilton.ca 

Subject: land develpoment at 449 Stone Church Rd. 

 
A.      J. Lakatos Planning Consultant 
47 Harcourt Drive, 
Guelph, Ontario. 
 
Subject:  
Proposed 12 Unit Townhouse Development at 449 Stone Church Road West, Hamilton. 
After attending the meeting at the school along with many other concerned residents who 
expressed their Opinions on the proposed structure. I did not hear one person who was in favour of 
this proposed structure. 
 
The design and of the building does not compliment the established homes in the surrounding area 
and effects the residence homes immediately West of 449.  
 
Serious traffic issues will be increased with the extra 18 vehicles added to the morning and 
afternoon traffic at the same time as all using the road going and coming from work. 
Three lanes of traffic plus a bike lane and add on school walking traffic along with people at the bus 
stop. 
As you can see this is a very busy and dangerous situation with this added structure. 
Left turn to the Linc expressway, strait to Eastern locations, right turn to southern destinations, bike 
traffic (with various destinations, add a Bus stop) and it gets very congested. 
 
Underground parking (18 vehicles) with  one entrance and the same used as an exit is a dangerous 
situation with regard to just one vehicle catching fire. Tight parking leads to other vehicles catching 
fire. Toxic smoke from materials used in today vehicles will spread through the building rapidly. 
Fire department will only have the entrance for vehicles to try and stop the fire from spreading and 
the contained smoke will hamper their efforts. 
 
Water runoff on the south will add to the already at the limit when heavy rains come and melting 
snow comes from properties directly south and east of homes West on Stone Church Rd. 
 
There are many objections from others who attended the meeting. I am sure these have been 
passed on to the Ward Eight Councillor Terry Whitehead. 
 
The bottom line is  
This structure is not welcome in this area. 
Single and double low level homes are very welcome on the 449 site. 
My wife and I opposed to the structure proposed. 
 
Wayne & Sharon Ready 
463 Stone Church Road West, Hamilton. 
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